
Helpful Links   
National Grid’s Work Practices during Covid-19 Pandemic 

  
 
To help you and your town's residents and businesses keep informed on changes in 
work practices that National Grid has made in light of the current COVID-19 pandemic, 
we've established several weblinks that we wanted to share with you.  They are tailored 
by type of service (electricity or gas) and type of customer (business or residential) and 
are updated daily.   
  
For National Grid Electric Business Customers: 
https://www.nationalgridus.com/MA-Business/covid-19  
 
For Electric Residential Customers: 
https://www.nationalgridus.com/MA-Home/covid-19 
  
For National Grid Gas Business Customers: 
https://www.nationalgridus.com/MA-Gas-Business/Default.aspx  
  
For Gas Residential Customers: 
https://www.nationalgridus.com/MA-Gas-Home/Default.aspx  
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